
  

   

 

Welcome back! 
We just wanted to let you know about all the fun things we've been up to over 

the last half term, and tell you about the exciting things we have coming up! 

 

  

 

This half term, our team has worked with lots 
of Leeds schools, facilitating over 50 events 

and activities including: 

- Careers Fairs 

- Transition Talks 

- Curriculum Experience Sessions 

- Parents' Evenings  

- Taster Days 

- Assemblies  

 

 

 



  

 

 

What's coming up next? 

 

 

 

GCSE results day! 

On GCSE results day, our team can come and visit your school to be there to 

support your students. They can offer support and advice to any students 

thinking about coming to Leeds City College and answer any questions they 

may have. If you would like more information on this please contact your school 

liaison officer or the team at transitionteam@leedscitycollege.ac.uk! 

 

 
 

 

Holiday Campus Tours 

We have started to run campus tours 

during school holidays so students 

can come and have a look at our 

campuses and the facilities we have 

on offer. Parents and carers are also 

welcome. 
 

 

 

Transition Talks 

Have your year 11 students applied 

for a course at college but 

are nervous about starting? Our 

transition talks are a great way to 

build students' confidence, 

eliminate any myths, and help them 
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prepare for life at college. Book a 

session now. 
 

 
 

 

Sports Taster Day 

On 1 May, we are hosting a sports 

taster day where Year 10 and 11 

students will be able to find out what 

life as a Sports Science & Exercise 

student is like by taking part in a 

sports taster session. 
 

 

  

 

 

What have we been up to? 

 

 



 

Open Event! 

We had another successful open event where our college tutors had a great 

time speaking to prospective students about our range of courses. The event 

included musical performances, a student crime scene, flying drones, and 

even virtual reality.  

Our next open event will be taking place on Wednesday 22nd of May 4pm - 
7pm! 

 

 

Leeds City Academy Taster Day 



 

On 13 March we were visited by 84 year 8 students from Leeds City Academy. 

Students took part in a range of curriculum experience sessions and activities, 

from creating art-work to testing out robots and drones! Students described the 

day as “incredible", "amazing", "explorative", "fantastic", "unbelievable" and 

"interesting”. 

 

 

 

Discover Day 

During the half-term holidays, we welcomed prospective students with their 

friends and family to Printworks Campus to get a feel for life at Leeds City 

College. They were able to enjoy a tour of the campus and take part in some 

fun activities including table tennis, boxing and even Crystal Maze games! 

 



 

 

Moving On Support Exchange 

We kicked off the Moving On project at the end of February with a great event 

at our Printworks Campus. Attended by careers advisers, careers leads and 

teachers, school staff were able to see what different providers in the region 

have to offer and what type of support they can give to students, especially 

those at risk of becoming not in education, employment, or training (NEET). 

Since the first one was such a success, we’ll be putting on another event on 1 

May at Elliott Hudson! 

 

  

 
 
 
 



 

 

School Liaison Team Stories 

 

"Helen and I delivered a transition talk at Broomfield SILC school and we had an 

amazing time! The students were extremely friendly and chatty. They all got involved 

in the session, asking lots of questions! We hope to visit again soon" Teah 

 

"Tawanda and I visited Queensbury Academy for a careers fair and we were 

impressed by the politeness and the enthusiasm of the students. It was great to see 

year 7, 8 and 9 students planning their career paths at such a young age" Stephen 

 

 

  

 

School Quote 

 

"Once again, many thanks for your support with our whole-school careers fair on 

Friday 8th March, the feedback from students and staff about the event has been 

brilliant and it has created a real buzz around the school!" The Ruth Gorse 
Academy 

  

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

Introducing our brand new state-of-the-art Quarry Hill Campus, which will be the 

home of our School of Creative Arts, and School of Social Sciences  

 

  

 

 

If you are unsure about who to contact about any of the above please email 

transitionteam@leedscitycollege.ac.uk 

 

We look forward to another exciting term working with you all and appreciate 

your ongoing support! 

 

The School Liaison Team 
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